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NEWS & REMINDERS 

 
 

Welcome to the last edition of the BUH Bulletin for 2021. 

I felt it important to contact you during the Christmas break 
as I know you will be watching the news and wondering 
what January will look like for your children and our school.  
I would like to assure you that I will be in touch if there are 
any changes to our re-opening schedule brought about by 
Government announcements. 

 
I’d like to ask for your help to protect our extremely vulnera-
ble community by giving your consent to have your child 
tested in school on either Tuesday, 4th or Wednesday, 
5th January - see more information here https://
www.beckfootupperheaton.org/seecmsfile/?id=4937 and in the table shown below. 
 
As many as one in three people who contract Covid show no symptoms (they are asymp-
tomatic), so could be spreading the disease unknowingly. Asymptomatic testing will help 
to identify positive cases more quickly and break the chains of transmission.  
Please follow this link to give your consent today https://forms.office.com/r/
sV0NxRkuF4 or visit our website Beckfoot Upper Heaton - Home  

 
Work will be set on ClassCharts for all year groups for the days that they are not expected 
in school as outlined below: 
• Year 9, 10 & 11 will work from home on Tuesday, 4th January. 
• Year 7 & 8 will work from home on Tuesday, 4th and Wednesday, 5th January. 
 

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to remind parents/carers that it is essential that students 
come to school with a coat every day as they will be spending some of their social time 
outside from now on. 
 
On behalf of all BUH staff, I’d like to wish our families a safe and happy holiday. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr N.G.  Wrightson 

Year group Test Date Test Time Return to School 

Year 11 Tuesday, 4th January 8.00 – 10.00 Wednesday, 5th January 

Year 10 Tuesday, 4th January 10.00 – 12.00 Wednesday, 5th January 

Year 9 Tuesday, 4th January 12.30 – 15.30 Wednesday, 5th January 

Year 8 Wednesday, 5th January 8.00 – 12.00 Thursday, 6th January 

Year 7 Wednesday, 5th January 12.30 – 15.30 Thursday, 6th January 

https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/seecmsfile/?id=4937
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https://forms.office.com/r/sV0NxRkuF4
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SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

Our J.B Priestley windows, salvaged from the old school building, have now been 

reinstated in the library and look fantastic! 

The novelist and playwright J.B. Priestley was born in Manningham and was a 

student at Belle Vue Boys’ school until 1910. 

Thanks to Mr Large our Premises Manager and the site team for their hard work 

and persistence to make this happen. 


